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 FOOD IN THE DRESSING ROOMS 

 

Please be advised that food will not be 
permitted inside the dressing room in order to 
ensure a clean and safe environment for all 
teams. 

 

You may still bring your own beverages. 

 

Please make sure to keep the dressing rooms 
clean. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the above please feel free to contact Steven 
Gryfe at steven.gryfe@avenueroadhockey.com or the Registrar at 
registrar@avenueroadhockey.com 
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